
Catholic Educators’  
Conference 

 
Service Project 

 

We need your help.  

 

During the Catholic Educators’ Conference, October 5-7, 2017 at Bishop Kelly High 
School, Boise we will have a service project making fleece blankets that will be taken back 
across the state and distributed to people in need.  

 

We will have 180 yards of solid colored fleece (enough for 45 blankets) and 6 pairs of 
scissors. We need brought or donated: 

• Fabric scissors – please put your name on yours if you would like them back 

• Printed fleece, in 2 yard increments 

• LOTS and LOTS of help, no experience is necessary 

 

Donations can be brought to the Diocesan Pastoral Center, 1501 S. Federal Way, Ste. 400, 
Boise, Monday through Thursday 8:00-4:30 or Friday 9:00-noon from now until October 2 
or dropped off at the conference starting October 5, 2017 at Bishop Kelly High School 7009 
Franklin Road, Boise. Thank you for your help. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Pat Thomas 
Coordinator of Diocesan Events 
PThomas@RCDB.org 
(208) 350-7544 

mailto:PThomas@RCDB.org

